Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES October 21, 2020

Meeting opened at: 6:00

In attendance were: Ann-MarieBrooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn

Russell, Jim Munise (BOS) Missing: Jennifer Gady

- Jennifer emailed the agents to Ann-Marie who is Acting Chairman for this meeting in Jennifer's absence.
- Earl distributed the treasurer's report

Marilyn distributed the coordinator's report

- Marilyn reported the Bourne was accepting mattresses and box springs for \$20 each, including Wareham residents. In October the fees will increase
- Marilyn reported the center is following Covid-19 requirements, masks required, social distancing, and quarantine books and swap shed items for two weeks
- Marilyn reported 3 composers were sold
- Marilyn reported our electronic shed is full and Complete recycling Services has been called for pickup
- Jim Munise stated that they are trying to keep the Rochester site open after January 2, 2021. He further stated that the Selectmen were close to getting a private curbside hauler for full trash pick up and transfer station, or for the transfer station only.
- Discussion held on increased activity at the center
- Discussion held that the committee is in need of members, as well as a high school rep.

Meeting adjourned at: 6:41

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman